
GIVE A LITTLE,

HELP A LOT!

Juniors and chaperones will arrive Monday, September 23rd and will depart either Sunday, Septem-
ber 29th or Monday, September 30th.

In early September, The First Tee will use the information you provide and match you to your junior 
and their chaperone. Once the match is made, they will send you detailed information about your 
guests.

In appreciation of your support, you are invited to the annual Core Values Dinner & Concert, Friday, 
September 27th, at The Lodge at Pebble and two (2) tickets to the 2020 AT&T Pebble Beach Pro-
Am.

Over the years wonderful relationships have been established between the juniors and their housing 
hosts, creating a personal and rewarding experience for both the juniors and hosts.

Should you have any questions or know of anyone else who would make a good host, please feel 
free to contact Maria Hauman at 831.649.1533 or via email mh@mpfca.org.

On behalf of the Monterey Peninsula Foundation and The First Tee, we thank you in advance for your 
consideration and continued support!

Go to the link below to register!
https://MPF.formstack.com/forms/host19

September 24th-29th, Monterey Peninsula Foundation will host the 2019 PURE Insurance 
Championship Impacting The First Tee at Pebble Beach. Register to be a part of this special event by 

hosting a junior golfer and their chaperone.

The goal of a housing host is to enhance the junior golfer’s 
experience by creating an inviting environment for them during this 
busy week. As a host, you will not be required to provide 
transportation or meals, your only responsibility is to provide a 
comfortable space for the junior and their chaperone to stay, which 
includes sleeping accommodations and a bathroom. Each junior 
will be accompanied by a chaperone, who will be responsible for 
the junior during the week. All juniors are provided breakfast and 
lunch Tuesday through Sunday and dinner Tuesday through Friday. 
If the junior is available for a meal, the host family is welcome to 
include the junior in their meal plans, but there is no requirement.

https://MPF.formstack.com/forms/host19

